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She requested the Commissioners to write letters to the Department of Ecology, Governor Inslee 
and the Litigation Case of the Department of Interior- Anny Corp of Engineers. 

The Commissioners agreed to submit the letters and directed Keith Johnson to move forward with 
the request. 

11:18 a.m. Naming Rights Agreement between Franklin County and HAPO Community 

Credit Union 
TRAC Director Tom French gave a background of the Naming Rights for the TRAC Center. In 
December 2018, a Request for Proposal was advertised in the Franklin County Graphic as well as 
the Franklin County website. There was one bid for the Naming Rights, which was received from 
HAPO Community Credit Union. A contract was approved to form by Chief Civil Deputy 
Attorney Jennifer Johnson and terms negotiated between the County and HAPO which resulted in 
the Naming Rights Agreement presented today. 

A few citizens opposed deleting the trademark TRAC altogether and asked ifthere was any chance 
in combining HAPO and TRAC together. After brief discussion, the Commissioners agreed to go 
back to HAPO and ask if they might consider this proposal. Mr. French will meet with HAPO 
representatives and return next week with their response. 

11 :41 a.m. Public Comment 
o Jeffery Robinson thanked two Commissioners for their comments in the Tri-City Herald

concerning a recent lawsuit.
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